
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
10 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Children in Need Non-Uniform Day:  
 
To help raise awareness and funds for the national Children in Need event, Friday 17 November 
will be a non-school uniform day. 
 
Students have been asked to donate £1 to Children in Need in their tutor groups. In return, they 
may wear non-uniform clothes that are appropriate for work in school. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Soham Village College 


